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FY WELIBEING

Well done to everyone who contributed a

shoebox or helped with the Team Hope
Show Box Appeal. A special thanks to our
Home Economics teacher Sandra Cleary for
organising and to Luke Rock who leads the

Wellbeing programme.

AUDITIONS

Auditions will be held this Friday for the
school concert which is taking place in

January during Wellbeing Week.

All variety of song and music welcome, so
whether you play in a band or sing solo, we
would love to hear from you. Open to all

years - Music Rm., Friday the 10" at 3:30pm.

PY cuipANcE

DARE

If you are intending on applying for DARE and haven't
met Helen yet, please make an appointment to see her
or drop in on Wednesday from 10.30am-3.30pm in room
3-6. It's important to get the ball rolling on your
application, we recommend that students start their

DARE application as early as possible.

Dare: Helen Casey / 3-6 / Drop in Wed 10:30am - 3:30pm

INTERNATIONAL

International & Friends Mixer on this Friday. Make new
connections - in a friendly, relaxed environment. Come
along and bring your friends. G-3, Fri 10" from
12:00-1:00pm. Treats provided.
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HI STUDENTS,

As always, if you'd like any support, don't
hesitate to reach out to us. Can we
remind you when making a guidance
appointment to please put it in your
calendar and don’'t forget to cancel if
you can't make it. This enables someone

else to book in for your slot.

WEEKLY WEBINARS

Thank you to those of you who submitted questions and
joined us for our Science webinar last week. This week
in the final webinar of 2021, we'll hear all about studying
Law. What does an undergrad in Law entail? Is it
necessary to study law to pursue a career in Law? What
other career paths besides the obvious are open to
graduates of Law? As always, 4pm on Wednesday, your

guestions are welcome and the link is on Moodle.

WEEKLY WEBINARS - HAVE YOUR SAY!

We are finalising the webinar schedule for next term. If
you have any requests for a course/college that you'd
like to hear more about please drop Aocife a line

amcardle@instituteofeducation.ie

INTERESTED IN STUDYING BUSINESS?

On Tuesday evening at 7pm both DBS and TUDublin
school of business (Aungier St.) are holding virtual open
evenings. Both of these colleges offer a wide range of
great business courses at accessible point ranges and

are well worth checking out.

Have a great week!

[E] NEW TUTORIALS

There is a new weekly tutorial in Geography
for all 6" years with Leslie Aslin starting this
week: Tuesday /12:30-1:30 / L1-0

The Wednesday Physics tutorial with
Andrew Kenny is now moved to the below:

Monday / 5:30-6:30 / Online

All tutorial details are on your calendar.

HPAT 10 WEEK COURSE

The 10 week HPAT course, currently running
on Fridays, will now be on twice to allow
more students to attend. The 5:15pm class is

full but will be repeated again at 6:30pm.

New students wishing to join need to
register in the school office on the 1¢t floor.
There is plenty of room at 6:30pm so anyone

already registered for 5:15pm can attend it.

HPAT / 5:15pm & 6:30pm / Fridays / 2-3

MASTERCLASSES

This Monday we have a
Masterclass in Irish  with
Michael Casey. It is for 6" years
and will be live online at 5pm.
Notes will be in the study hall
today.




